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Healthy Harold 
 

Healthy Harold from the Life Education van will be coming to visit the 
students in the Primary school next Tuesday 8th April. Fun fact, Healthy 
Harold has been supporting the physical, social and emotional 
wellbeing of children and young Australians for over 45 years. 
Students at Wilson Park school always enjoy the engaging fun 
learning experience. Classes will be exploring the topics of  
friendship, safety and feelings. 
 

 
 
 
 
Come and Try Athletics 
 

Students from classes 7,9,10 and 11 will travel on a Simes coach to 
Kingscliff on Tuesday 8th April to participate in the North Coast Schools 
Sports Association Come and Try Athletics day. Come and Try 
Athletics days, give students the opportunity to experience athletics, 
in an enjoyable, non-competitive setting. Students have the chance 
to participate in a variety of races on the track, as well as modified 
field events.  
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Safety 
 

I wanted to take this opportunity to talk about an 
important safety issue in our school. Unfortunately, 
some cars are driving too fast into, through, and out of 
the taxi area.  For everyone's safety, I would like to 
kindly remind everyone that the speed limit in this area 
is 10 km/h. Adhering to this limit helps ensure that our 
students can safely get in and out of vehicles. 
I appreciate your cooperation in driving slowly and 
watching for our students.  Together, we can make 
our school a safer place. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don't 
hesitate to reach out. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

P&C Meetings 
The first Wednesday  

of each month 
 

April’s meeting has 
been cancelled. The 
next meeting will be 

AGM 
 7th May 2025 

5:30 pm 

April 
Birthdays 

 
 

Jason Harrison-Pye 
4th April 

 

Joey Baker 
4th April 

 

Thomas Wilson 
6th April 

 

Beau Cicchinelli  
12th April 

 

Teo Tyson 
15th April 

 

Roman Panin 
15th April 

 

George Roberts 
20th April 

 

Sienna Saywell-
Lannoy 
21st April  
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Regards,  
 
Megan McQueen  
Principal  

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS!! 
End of Term - Term 1 is nearly over. 

Next Friday 11th April is the last day of term. 
Students return on Wednesday 30th April. 

Office will be opened - Monday 28th April. 

Harmony Week - Monday 17 - Sunday 23 March 2025 
Harmony Week is the celebration that recognises our  
diversity and brings together Australians from all  
different backgrounds.  It’s about inclusiveness, respect  
and a sense of belonging for everyone. This beautiful  
artwork was created by the students of Class 10.  
Ms Johnston explains the meaning behind the colours  
chosen for the artwork. 
 

“Class 10 worked together to produce a collaborative  
piece of art with colours to symbolise different things. 
Orange is the colour of Harmony Week promoting  
respect and inclusion. The blue background symbolises  
the sky that we all share as people. The yellow circle symbolises the sun. The green and gold of 
Australia are our national sporting colours. The curved symbols represent people. The colours of 
red, brown, black and green were selected from our Wilson Park School logo to celebrate 
everyone at Wilson Park belonging.” 
 

External Service Providers 
 

Thank you for your patience as we have taken the time to find a model that allows us to work 
collaboratively with allied health professionals to ensure the best support for the students at 
Wilson Park School. We currently have an enrolment of 82 students. Every student has a team of 
therapists, support agencies and medical professionals supporting them. The sharing of 
information amongst this multidisciplinary team is invaluable to support the learning of all 
students. Recently requests for therapy sessions and observational visits from therapists has 
increased substantially. For this reason, to equitably meet the needs of all Wilson Park students 
and to comply with NSW Department of Education policies we have adjusted our school policy 
to allow for the ongoing exchange of information between therapists and classroom teachers. 
An information letter explaining the process will be sent out to all families by the end of the 
week.  
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